
 

 

 

 

April 11, 2018 

Katolec Corporation 

Logistics Business Division 

  

 

Notice-New Construction of Warehouse in Hayashima, Okayama 

  

Our company has decided to construct 4 temperature zone distribution center in Hayashima, Okayama. 

Construction started in October 2018, and is scheduled to be completed in July 2019.  

In our center, we cope with the needs of the food supply chain expanding from assortment of the freezing 

and refrigeration product to cooperative distribution, merchandise management, production processing 

service. 

 

We focus on the expansion of the low temperature circulation service with one of the important strategies 

of the logistics business. 

By the construction of 4 temperature zone distribution center of Middle Shikoku area, we will push forward 

the construction of the supply chain with the added value in future. 

 

For inquiries, please contact to the following. 

 

 

Contact info 

■Sales management department, Logistics Business division, Tokyo Head Office  TEL:+81-35-683-7000  

■Administration Division    Ms. Yoshiko Yamane   TEL:+81-3-5683-7000 

 

   


